
From: mary astorino  

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:08 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Council meeting September 22, 2021 STPI.21.083 d0218008 file d0620036 

As a resident of 225 Harding Blvd west I wish to express my dissatisfaction at having 
just received notice of this meeting on such short notice. The materials attached to the 
agenda for this agenda are extensive and require careful review.  

It does not appear to us that the concerns the community voiced in Feb 2019 have been 
addressed and many issues appear to still be under review ie garbage traffic connection 
sewage privacy issues etc. This still remains a 5 unit 4 story plan and our privacy issues 
have not been adequately addressed Again I want to express that we do not agree or 
approve with any of the recommendations which are still under review and as a resident 
of Richmond hill for over 35 years this does not seem to take any of our concerns 
seriously. The community continued to stand together in arguing this amendment.  

M.astorino 
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